2018 DOEE Watershed Protection GZEP Questions and Answers:
Q1: 	How many grants are you awarding? 
A1: 	We can award up to four grants at $15,000 each. See the RFA Section 7.1.

Q2:	When and where will be the mandatory 2 day orientation? 
A2: 	June 20th and 21th on Kingman Island.  The mandatory 2 day orientation will be held on June 20th and 21st on Kingman Island.  See the RFA Section 7.3.

Q3: 	What are the assembly sites? 
A3: 	See the RFA section 7.2

Q4: 	Do you know what the course subjects are for the lessons on Tuesdays? 
A4: 	These are not yet finalized but typically cover all of the topic areas DOEE’s work focuses on.  

Q5: 	Are there any other requirements or events we need to attend?  
A5: 	Yes. The job fair on Monday, July 30th is required. The required job fair date has been rescheduled for July 30th.  See the RFA Section 7.3.

Q6: 	Are there any forms of transportation that is not allowed? 
A6: 	Yes. Metro and personal vehicles are not allowed. 

Q7: 	Are meals provided? 
A7: 	Yes. DOEE provides breakfast and lunch to GZEP participants from other funding sources.
 
Q8: 	Where is lunch? 
A8: 	Lunch will be at the assembly site or it can be delivered to the worksite with advance coordination. 

Q9: 	How far can the worksite be from the assembly site to be walkable? 
A9:	See section 7.2. The RFA states that other transportation must be arranged if the worksite is more than five-blocks from the assembly site. 

Q10: 	Would we do the indoor activities if the weather permits us to be outside the whole time?
A10: 	No. You would not do the indoor activities if you are able to be outside. Plan to be outside whenever possible. See Section 7.2.

Q11: 	Do we need to get any additional clearance to host the indoor activities at the assembly sites? 
A11: 	No additional clearance is needed to host indoor activities.

Q12: 	What happens if there is a disciplinary issue with GZEP participants? 
A12: 	Grantees are not expected to handle disciplinary issues that may arise with GZEP participants. If there is an issue, you should speak with the GZEP Team Leader, Site Manager, or if necessary, the Ward Manager. 

Q13: 	Is it possible to locate a cohort at a school that is not listed as an assembly site?
A13: 	No. However, cohorts can work at another school site if that is where the project is taking place and you receive permission to do so. Transportation from the assembly site to the project site will have to be arranged. 



